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Rep. Swearingen Sworn in for Second Term in Wisconsin State 

Assembly 

 
Madison, WI – Today, Rep. Rob Swearingen (R - Rhinelander), released the following 

statement after being sworn in for his second term in the Wisconsin State Assembly.   

 

“It is an honor to begin my second term serving the residents of the Northwoods.  During my 

first term I voted to lower property taxes, fought for rural schools as chairman of a special 

legislative taskforce, invested in worker training programs, and helped continue moving 

Wisconsin forward.  I believe that my small business experience in Rhinelander will continue 

to expand a better job climate in the greater Northwoods. 

 

“I want my constituents to know that my staff and I are here to help you with any question or 

concern that you may have about state government”. 

 

Representative Swearingen has been appointed to serve as the chairman of State Affairs and 

Government Operations Committee.  In addition, Rep. Swearingen is a member of the Assembly 

committees on Transportation, Environment and Forestry, Small Business Development, and 

Tourism. 

 

Rep. Swearingen is one of 63 Republican members in the 102nd Wisconsin State Assembly, 

which is the largest GOP majority in more than 50 years. 

 

The 34th Assembly District represents all of Florence County, and portions of Vilas, Oneida, and 

Forest counties.   
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